
SENIOR COMMITTEE REPORT FOR MARCH 2020 
 

The Senior Committee is currently working on setting up a training 
trip for May-June which can serve as both an All Star event and part of the 
previously proposed periodic training camps scheduled for Maine’s Senior 
swimmers.  This process initially explored the idea of combining the trip 
with a long course swim meet.  Upon review of the schedule and school 
considerations for the swimmers, we are now looking at scheduling the 
initial training trip as a training trip only.  The plan is to put forth a proposed 
trip that does not require missing school in the applicable time frame.  


